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THUNDER BAY

no
AACR II WORKSHOP

Saturday, January 3 1
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. approx.
Conference Dining Room, Confederation College

Late:
Time;

Place:

This workshop, with Lenora Aedy, will feature a comparative approach
to the new cataloguing rules, with emphasis on description, points of
access and corporate entries. The afternoon will be taken up with
practical application.

Some copies of the new rules are still available at the university
bookstore. All participants who have a personal copy are advised to
bring it along.

The workshop is limited to a maximum of 25 registrants, so register
early! Call Marjorie Coleman at 577-5689 evenings after 6p.m.
Registration of members only will be accepted up to January 25. After
that date non-members may register, in the event that any places are
yet unfilled.

COMMENT
by Annemarie Florian

1981 is now upon us and promises to be a busy year, especially so
since OALT/TBRB has undertaken to host the Provincial Conference for
1982. Preparation must begin immediately. Enthusiasts LaRea Moody
and Donna Possum have agreed to co-chair the conference committee.
Anyone wishing to donate time and energy is advised to contact either
LaRea or Donna. We’re bound to need all the help we can get!

For those of you who were unable to attend the last general meeting,
held on Wednesday, November 26 (not Tuesday, as was stated in the
previous newsletter — sincerest apologies for that particular error),
our condolences. A very profitable evening was had by all, and our
thanks go out to participants Bob Welsh, Peter Kohl and Penny Marshall,
not only for the sharing of their knowledge and views, but also for
the entertaining methods of delivery. Thanks also to Fred McIntosh
for his ’moderation’?!



Recently the executive received a request from Judith Carter in Fort
Frances for one of our general meetings to be held on either a Friday
or Saturday night, so that members in the region may also have the
opportunity to attend. Many thanks for your letter, Judith. We
would be interested in hearing from other out-of-town members on this
subject. Perhaps some people from outside of Thunder Bay plan to
come in to the city for the AACR II Workshop at the end of January.
If so, some discussion on this problem could follow at that time.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Date: Wednesday, April 8
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Place: Airlane Motor Hotel

An agenda will be published two weeks in advance of this date, and
shall include the nominating committee and any proposed constitutional
changes. In the meantime, please give some thought to whom you would
like to nominate for executive positions or if you would stand for
office if asked.




